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GRADUATE TAX PROGRAM

The Graduate Tax Program was created at the University of Denver in 1975 in response to the demand for trained tax specialists in both the legal and
accounting professions. Initially an evening program catering to the needs of practicing attorneys and accountants employed in the Denver area, it has
evolved into one of the few such programs to offer a curriculum designed for both the full- and part-time student. The Graduate Tax Program is offered
to qualified students who are graduates in law, accounting, or business in both in-person and online formats.

The Graduate Tax Program prepares students for entry into professional tax practice in both the public and private sectors. Through the
interdisciplinary nature of the program, the law graduate learns the accounting aspects of tax practice, and the accounting graduate acquires a
thorough understanding of the legal process.



